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  ADDENDUM NO. 2  

  

  

Date Issued:   

  

April 26, 2021 

Bid Title:  

  

EMS Ambulance Billing Services  

Re:  Request for Proposal 

  

This addendum is issued to answer questions as of 4/26/21 for this service 

and shall be considered as part of the contract subject to all the general 

conditions thereof, the same as if attached to and included in the original 

specifications. All items included in the addendum shall be covered in the 

Bid as submitted by the Contractor.   

  

1. Question – On Page 13 of the County’s RFP document it states, 

“Contractor must have at lease one billing service (>5,000 billable 

runs) they are currently providing within the State of Tennessee. Can 

your firm comply with this request?”. Are there any exceptions to this 

requirement? 

 

Answer: No 

 

2. Question - On Page 14 of the County’s RFP document, it states, “The 

contractor shall provide reference which much be within the State of 

Tennessee.” Are there any exception to this requirement? 

 

  Answer: No 

 



3. Question - Due to the Covid-19 pandemic and experienced shipping 

delays by third-party mailing services across the country (i.e., FedEx), 

will the County accept an electronic bid submission. 

 

Answer: No, as stated in the Request for Proposal it must be 

submitted as follows: 

  a. One (1) signed original. 

  b. Three (3) exact copies of the original document. 

c. One (1) exact copy of the original document submitted on a 

flash drive. The electronic media copy must be saved as one 

complete document in Adobe PDF format. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

End of Addendum No. 2  


